
GENERAL PUBLIC INTEREST 

 
NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD 

 

CALIFORNIA SCHOOL FINANCE AUTHORITY 
 

 

On January 10, 2025, the California School Finance Authority issued one Notice of 

Proposed Rulemaking concerning the State Charter School Facilities Incentive Grant 

Program. 

 

The original written comment period deadline for these actions was February 24, 

2025. The Authority is now extending the written comment deadline to March 3, 

2025. 

 

Please submit all written comments to: 

 

Ryan Storey 

Staff Services Manager I  

California School Finance Authority 

Rstorey@treasurer.ca.gov  

901 P Street, Third Floor, Suite B 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

Telephone: (916) 651-7710 

Fax: (916) 651-7709 

 

If you have any questions, please use the contact information provided above as well. 
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